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Graduation is a time of reflection. At Carpenter Place, we love
celebrating our girls’ achievements and look forward to seeing what
the next chapter in their story will be.

We are proud of our Class of 2025. Not only did Addy complete High
School, but she also rang the Carpenter Place bell, signifying the end
of her time at Carpenter Place. 

Addy’s future plans include attending Oklahoma Christian University in the
fall. She will pursue a degree in Family Science and Human Development
with a minor in Psychology in hopes of becoming a social worker.

When reflecting on her time at Carpenter Place, Addy said that a favorite
memory includes going to teen camp with the houseparents. Overall,
spending quality time with the houseparents was her favorite thing. Her
favorite activities were playing volleyball with Ms. Connie, basketball with
Mr. Adam, and leg day at the YMCA. She will miss having late-night
conversations with the houseparents. 

Addy says that being at Carpenter Place gave her a safe place to work on herself. She learned that
when you work hard, your goals can be achieved and that communication is key. She knows that
change is a good thing and has learned how to find the good even when the situation seems bad. 

We are excited about Addy’s future and can’t wait to see where God takes her. Please keep Addy in
your prayers as she embarks on the next chapter of her journey. 



AROUND

In addition to finishing the school year strong, here
are a few things the girls have been doing recently:

Addy graduated and had her bell ringing
ceremony. We are excited to see what her future

holds!
One of our newest board members, Angie
Weber, coordinated a prayer walk around

campus with the girls and staff. 
 The girls enjoyed a day of pampering at Evolve

Simply Beauty. 



Meet

our interns
Michaela Hutfles is excited to spend the summer building relationships and growing spiritually
with the girls at Carpenter Place! She enjoys being active—whether that’s playing pickleball,

finding any way to get vitamin D, or eating a sweet treat and drinking coffee (her personal
favorite). Michaela plans on transferring to Oklahoma Christian University in the fall to pursue

a career in family counseling, where she will be able to support and strengthen families
through faith-based care. Overall, she is eager to build meaningful relationships and excited to

see what the Lord has in store for her this summer!Michaela

Ali‌

Ali Sears is a sophomore in Exercise Science at Oklahoma Christian University. Ali
enjoys running and being outdoors whenever she can. She is looking forward to getting
to spend time with the Carpenter Place girls and hanging out with them this summer. Ali
feels that it will be a ton of fun getting to know the girls and doing activities with them,

and she can’t wait to join them this summer!

Meet
our New Board Members

Terry’s hometown is Bird City, in far northwestern Kansas. He attended York College and
obtained his bachelor’s degree from Kansas State. He moved to the Wichita area and began

attending RiverWalk (Central) in 1991. Terry has two children, Ryan and Amy.
Terry and his wife, Liz, were active in various aspects of church life. 

Terry retired from Allstate Insurance after 28 years in the claims department. The past ten years
were spent driving charter buses for Village Travel. He retired from driving earlier this year.

Elizabeth Ann (Liz) and Terry were married for 52 years. She transitioned to her heavenly home
in March of 2022 after a three-year struggle with ovarian cancer.

Terry’s goal is to work for the continued success of Carpenter Place.
Terry‌

Angie has been married to her husband Pat for 36 years. While he was an army pilot for
20 years, they lived all over the world, including Alabama, Germany, Arizona, Florida,

South Korea, and Washington, D.C. They have three girls, who are now grown and live in
Tennessee and California. They moved back to Kansas with their girls in 2008 when Pat
retired from the Army. They still love to travel and look for places to hike along the way.
Angie's favorite thing to do is to teach the Bible! She has taught all ages, children, teen

girls, and women. Her joy is to help others understand the beauty and depth of God's word
and to see how it fits into all aspects of our lives.

The mission of Carpenter Place is one that Angie holds dear, and she looks forward to
helping facilitate all that God has planned for its future!

Angie‌



Honey Mustard
Individual flavored tuna pouches
Chick-fil-a sauce
Quaker Rice Crisps - all flavors
Capri-Sun drink pouches
Apple Cider Vinegar
Green Olives
Worcestershire Sauce
Sunny Delight
Paper towels
Pads - Regular
Chicken/Beef broth
Individually packaged snacks
Salsa
Quinoa
Pizza Sauce
Billie razor head refills
Poptarts
Mrs. Dash seasoning
Tortillas (flour & corn)
Lysol disinfecting wipes
Contact Solution
Muffin mix
Condiments: BBQ sauce, Chick-fil-a sauce, Italian
dressing, Hidden Valley Ranch
 Baked beans
Toilet paper
Kleenex
Slim Jim’s
Swiffer wet cloths
Laundry detergent (dye free & regular)
Tajin seasoning
Ziploc bags 
Trash bags – Kitchen (13 gal) 

Needs List

Items in red are especially needed at this time.

Follow us on Social Media!

facebook.com/
CarpenterPlace

instagram.com/
carpenterplace

Gifts Received

In Memory Of...

Martha Benefield
  Keith & Amy Ebker

Calum Block   
   Nancy Ellwood

Vic Briar
   Todd & Norva Miller

Marvin Casebolt
   Marge Casebolt

John Laughary
   William Kelso
   Karen Lanning
   Cheryl Laughary
   Larry & Glenda McKinley
   Steve & Debbie Triplett
   Elizabeth Wilson
   James & Peggy Wilson
   
Bobbie McKinley
   Larry & Glenda McKinley

Otis & Lily Web
   Sylvia Church of Christ

In Honor Of...

Paul & Peggy McKenzie
   Steve & Becky Clark


